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New Parent Talk 
 
The Public Health Nursing 5-19 (School Nursing) Service, have developed a short 
whiteboard animation, illustrating what our service offers, that can be shown to new 
parents. 
 
There is a link to this presentation, which is a YouTube clip: https://youtu.be/7RoTkp3vkB0 
 
This can also be found on the Family Centre Service website: 
https://www.hertsfamilycentres.org/ 
 
 
Unfortunately, we are unable to attend new parent talks in person, however for any parents 
with questions, after seeing the animation, please direct them to our enquiries number – 0300 
123 7572 
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
Diane Carrington 
Team Lead,  
Public Health Nursing 5-19 (School Nursing)  
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